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Kathleen Lee
85a Patrician Villas
Stillcrgan

Date: 24 July 2024

Re: BusConnects Bray tc City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme
Bray to Dublin City Centre.

Dear Sir / Madam,

An
Bord
?legnélg

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent correspondence in relation to the above mentioned case.

The Board will take into consideration the points made in your submission.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at

laps@pleanala.ie

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanéla reference number in any correspondence or

telephone contact with the Board.

Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737291
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Subject: FW: Bus connects - 317742

From: Kathleen LeeW
Sent: Wednesday 10 July :

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>
Subject: Bus connects

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Reference ABP-317742-23

Regarding my submission in relation to bus connects plans for our area Patrician Villas and N11
outside Patrician Villas. Having read the response from An Bord Pleanala | am still of the opinion that
a lot of the proposed work is unnecessary and needs to be further investigated.

What is proposed will only be to the detriment of the local environment, the safety of the local
residents and visitors, and will create a huge amount of traffic and footfall into an estate which is
totally unnecessary as there are alternative working option in place at the moment.

Regards

Kathleen Lee

65A Patrician Villas
Stillorgan

Co. Dublin





